
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 
 
We are concurrently experiencing difficulty with our ERP system. The situation is being addressed; however, it 
will take a little time to resolve.  
 
 
In order to better serve you during this time, we are extending the deadline for spring semester tuition payment 
to 4:30 p.m. on Monday, January 7.  All payments must be made by this time or financial aid confirmed by this 
time to prevent schedules from being deleted.  
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, you may contact Student Services at the numbers listed below:  
 
 
 

Alexander City Campus: 256-215-4275 
Childersburg Campus: 256-378-2002 

Pratt's Mill Center: 256-380-9600 
Talladega Center: 256-480-2090 

 


